
The Saturday Review
25 West 55th Street 

New York 36, N. Y.

Norman Cousins, 
Editor 13 September 1954

Mr. John V. N. Dorr, Chairman 
The Dorr Foundation 
Ford Road
Westport
Connecticut

Dear Mr. Dorr:

Thank you for your note of 

September 8 and its invitation to Mrs. 

Cousixxs and me for the 29th of September. 

Unfortunately, I shall be in Sweet Briar 

Virginia oh that day. I am sorry it will 

not be possible to be with you. I look 

forward to the publication of "Mother and

Child".

Sincerely,

NC - p


